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Elaine Quigley  

Senior Planning Officer 

London Borough of Camden     

5 Pancras Square 

LONDON 

N1C 4AG 

 

04 March 2024 

 

Re:  PP-12659528 for the Alexandra Road Estate – Heating Infrastructure works 

Dear Elaine,  

 

I’m writing as we discussed to provide you with additional detail regarding the proposed design of the boosted 

cold-water supply as shown on the attached documents for the Listed Building Consent and Planning 

Application drawings for the Alexandra Road Estate – Heating Infrastructure works.  

The enclosed drawings do not change the proposed arrangement of the water system shown on the 

previously submitted drawings, but do add additional detail to the proposals – particularly to the service-road 

side of block A. 

I hope these are clear, and I’d be glad to answer any queries that you may have, of course.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Kimbo Fidelo Sito 

Architect 

kimbo.sito@levittbernstein.co.uk 

Cc David Wadsworth LB Camden 

 Paul McHugh  LB Camden 

 Catherine Bond  LB Camden 

 Clare Brady  Historic England 

Tim Stolton  Academy Consulting 

Paul Martin  Levitt Bernstein  

 

Encs  

 

 


